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MEMORAND

MR. M CLEAN.

Relative to the attached correspondence, I
wish to report that I have examined our files and the

Auditor General's reports and find that the Rev.

James Taylor was appointed by the Church authorities
to the principalship of Emanuel College, an Indian
Boarding School at Prince Albert, in January, 1900.

Mr. Taylor's salary was paid by either the Church
authorities or from per capita grant up to and
including the month of June, 1908. At that time the

institution was closed, and the Department assumed

the Iabilities. From the months of June to September,

inclusive, the Department did not pay a per capita grant,
but allowed the Rev. Mr. Taylor a salary of $75 per
month, while the business of the school was being wound

up and the harvest gathered.

furnee d. to

Supt. of Indian Education.

vers. (R.G. 10, Volume 3932, fils 117,co4-1)
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